
Fierté Multi Academy Trust  

Ankermoor Primary Academy 
Rene Road, Bolehall, Tamworth. Staffordshire. B77 3NW 

01827 213780. Email: office@ankermoor.org 

Headteacher: Mr Simon Russell 

Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

22nd February 2021 

 

Dear families, 

 

We hope you managed to have a break and take some time to relax with your 

loved ones over half term. As the current lockdown continues, it is essential for 

us all take some time to rest and recuperate. 

 

As you may be aware, our Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, will be making a speech 

tonight on the return of children to school settings. Once we have digested the 

news, we will take time to reflect on this announcement and ensure we put plans 

together, which are well-prepared and effective for our school community.  

 

To support the children’s return, it will be of paramount importance for us all to 

work closely together to ensure our school vision and values are at the 

forefront of school life.  

 

We want to continue to give our children the very best opportunity to achieve 

especially as times have been so difficult over the past 12 months. We know 

that being a team and learning together will help achieve these results. It will 

be crucial for us all to display our school values daily so let’s ensure we show the 

highest of expectations; persevere in all that we do; trust each other; show 

respect to everybody; be responsible and above all enjoy the opportunities we 

are given in life. 

 

We can’t wait to have you all back in our school family and look forward to 

happier times ahead. 

 

Take care #teamankermoor.  

 

Stay safe, 

 

Simon Russell 

 

 

Headteacher 


